International Initiative for Impact Evaluation (3ie) Stakeholder Questionnaire

Friday, 8 June, 2012 10:11

From: "3ie" <3ienews@3ieimpact.org>
To: "Ndonwi Wilfred" <ndonwiwil@yahoo.co.uk>


This email is being sent on behalf of Triple Line Consulting and the Overseas Development Institute.
Dear All,
On behalf of the 3ie Board, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation have contracted Triple Line Consulting, with ODI, to carry out a Process Evaluation of the International Initiative for Impact Evaluation (3ie). As part of our consultation with stakeholders, we would like to draw on the experience from a broad range of policymakers, implementing agencies and evaluation practitioners including 3ie mailing list subscribers. We are hoping to reach four categories of stakeholders;
1. Policy makers in developing countries,
2. Agencies implementing development programmes,
3. Policy makers and officials in organizations which fund development programmes,
4. Evaluation practitioners
Here is a link to the survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/3ie
Thank you for taking the time to fill in this survey, which will give us important information about practitioners' views on impact evaluation and 3ie's role within the sphere of impact evaluation. We have tested the survey ourselves and anticipate that it will take about 12 minutes to fill in.
We are sending out surveys to 3ie stakeholders via several evaluation-related leisters. You may receive notification of the survey through other leisters: unfortunately there is nothing we can do to avoid this sort of duplication. Please only fill in one survey and accept our apologies for any cross-postings.

Thank you for your participation!
For any correspondence please get in touch via email to jonathan@tripleline.com
Jonathan Greenland
Triple Line Consulting Ltd
Our mailing address is:
International Initiative for Impact Evaluation (3ie)
2nd Floor, East Wing, ISID Complex,

Plot No. 4, Vasant Kunj Institutional Area

New Delhi 0 

India


Add us to your address book

Copyright (C) 2012 International Initiative for Impact Evaluation (3ie) All rights reserved.

VGIF Project Grants Applications - Letter of Intent Submitted

Thursday, 7 June, 2012 20:47

From: "grant-associate@vgif.org" <grant-associate@vgif.org>
To: ndonwiwil@yahoo.co.uk

Thank you for submitting a completed Letter of Intent to VGIF. At this stage in the process, your materials are complete. 

All Letters of Intent will be read and evaluated by our Project Grants Committee. By September 15, 2012 you will receive an e-mail from VGIF specifying if we would like to invite you to complete a full application or not. We regret that due to the volume of requests we will be unable to advise you why your Letter Of Intent was not chosen to move forward in the application process. 

If you are invited to apply, our 2013 application will be sent to you by September 15, 2012. You will have one month to complete the application and return it to VGIF no later than October 15, 2012. With this application you will need to include your organization's bylaws. If you are a US-based organization supporting grassroots work in developing nations you will also need to include your most recent Form 990.

Your application number is: 2013-4972


Please retain for future reference


If you have any questions please contact our grants department: grant-associate@vgif.org 

Thank you kindly
Meg Chappell, VGIF Project Grants Assistant

June: A Month Of Consolidation.

Wednesday, 6 June, 2012 18:32

From: "Christ Embassy" <cec@christembassy.org>
To: ndonwiwil@yahoo.co.uk
Dear Ndonwi,

Warm greetings in Jesus name.

We are now in June, the 6th month of the year and we trust it has indeed been a glorious year, full of God’s goodness and mercies. 
At the last Communion service, Pastor Chris proclaimed this month of June as A Month Of Consolidation. It is a month to put together and organize all that the Lord has shown you and all the thoughts He has put in your heart throughout the year.

This year, the Lord has graciously given us several inspired words and revelations to lead and guide us in His will for our lives for the year. In January, the year 2012 was proclaimed The Year of The Word of God; a year for us to become so full of God’s word and have our lives as a manifestation of the Word. The month of February was for us The Over comers’ Month; we experienced mighty victories as we overcame by His Word. March was A Month of Favor and heralded several mind blowing testimonies of God’s grace and kindness. April was A Month Of Preparation and the Lord prepared us specially for the future He has in store for us. The month of May was A Time To Take Action and Move Forward; the Spirit of God inspired us to take different actions in faith and make progress in our lives. Now we are in the month of June and it is a time to consolidate and frame up all these great truths the Lord as brought to us. 

We encourage you to look up the meaning of the word ‘consolidation’. One of its meanings is to “Make firm or secure; to strengthen” Hallelujah! In Revelations 3:2, the Lord says to the Church in Sardis “Be watchful, and strengthen the things which remain…” This month, as you function under the guidance of the Holy Spirit, He will guide you as to the areas where you need to take different steps and show you what steps to take. As you take these steps and begin consolidating the words and thoughts of God in your life, you will experience a great manifestation of His presence and power. Hallelujah! He will position you for victory and success and set you on course for a glorious life. 

Remember, the reason the Lord is doing this is because He is preparing you for the glorious life He has already set aside for you

This month, there are 2 special DVD releases by Pastor Chris we would like you to get; the message for the year, 2012: The Year Of The Word Of God. This is a very important message that you would need to listen to over and over again as you prepare to experience all that the Lord has in store for you this year. The second title is The Consummate Man; this is indeed a classic. In The Consummate Man, Pastor Chris shares on God’s perfect plan for you and for the glorious life of power He intended for you to live. As you listen to it, you will understand why your life must necessarily be one of glory, success and victory and why failure is not even an option. 

To place your orders for these life-changing DVDs, please send an email indicating your 
location and telephone number to cec@christembassy.org or visit our Online Store (www.christembassyonlinestore.org)

We will love to know you got this mail and look forward to your testimonies this month of June; if you will consolidate as the Holy Spirit will guide you, you will start seeing tremendous things that the Holy Spirit will do with your life.

It’s time for consolidation.

We love you.

God bless you.

Christ Embassy
RE: [Contact Us] Funds Inquiry

Friday, June 8, 2012 6:44 PM

From: "hello@mdgfund.org" <hello@mdgfund.org>
To: vgf25vgf@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Ndonwi,

 

Please accept our apologies for the delay in answering your message.  We had some technical issues that were only cleared recently.

With reference to your question, we are sorry to inform you that we not only fund Joint Programme between UN Agencies, but also that we have already committed all our funds since 2010. Furthermore, all of our Programs are far in their implementation stage. 

However, you may feel free to contact the UN Country office in your respective country, as they may be in a position not only to help you, but also to indicate to you the best way for obtaining a possible assistance in the implementation of your project.

We sincerely wish you the best in your endeavor

Best regards, 

The MDGF Secretariat

 

-----Original Message-----
From: vgf25vgf@yahoo.com
Sent: Saturday, May 26, 2012 3:06am
To: hello@mdgfund.org
Subject: [Contact Us] Funds Inquiry

Voice of Grace Foundation Cameroon sent a message using the contact form at 
http://www.mdgfund.org/contact.

Dear MDGIF Team,
Greetings to you from Cameroon! Iam Ndonwi Wilfred, the Executive Director 
and founding President of the Voice of Grace Foundation (VGF)-Cameroon. A 
Non -govermental organisation with its mission and objective being to 
empower rural women and single teenage economically, create awareness and 
sensitize them on such issues as pertaining to their rights (health, sexual 
reproduction and education), civil engagement, and participation, and promote 
the fight against gender based and domestic violence and discrimination 
against women
Mission to enhance the tool of economic growth through the rule of law and 
good governance at the national and international levels with focus on a) 
Economic empowerment, b) Poverty Alleviation c) Socio-economic sustainable 
Development, d) Social Integration e) Human Rights and the fight against 
Gender based and Domestic Violence; f) and the promotion of the fight 
against HIV/AIDS and gender Equity( since poverty is a multidimensional and 
involving not only a lack of income but a lack of basic services and lack of 
participation of life processes that often influence people ways of 
lifestyles)and to alleviate poverty by building job creators out of the 
marginalized in the community and promote the human rights of women. This 
means it is a rural community enjoying human rights, social and economic 
justice and equality between men and women and youths,. These most 
disadvantaged are empowered with the tools necessary to a more participatory 
role in their community economically, socially and educationally in order to 
contribute concretely to the development of the overall rural communities in 
Cameroon and across the globe.
while we hope to hear from you soon, we are more than ready to furnish you 
with any additional information about us
Best Regards.
Ndonwi Wilfred,
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Re: VGF,Cameroon Submission to the innovation

Thursday, June 7, 2012 10:29 PM

From: "Marie Ka" <mariek@innovationchallenges.org>
Add sender to Contacts
To: "Voice Of Grace Foundation" <vgf25vgf@yahoo.com>

Dear Mrs Mohamed,

Thank you for your interest.The Rockefeller Foundation challenges are now over. The deadline was may 25 th to submit. We will mak sure to keep you posted ,should any similar opportunity arise. We wish you the best for your future projects.


Sincerely,


Marie

-- 
Marie KA
2012 INNOVATION CHALLENGES  funded by
The Rockefeller Foundation  - Innovation for the Next 100 Years
http://centennial.rockefellerfoundation.org/challenge
Outreach Consultant - Consultante en Communication
+221 70 843 13 80

